
From Monday 30/09 to Friday 04/10:
Class photos

From Monday 07/10 to Friday 11/10:
Elections for parents' representatives
on the Conseil d'Ecole and the Conseil
d'Établissement 

Friday 11/10: MS/GS, GSA and GSB
classes outing to Benjakiti Park

Wednesday 09/10: LFIB Cross

Friday 18/10: Halloween / Badminton
Night / School holidays

Monday 11/11: Conseil d'école 

EVENTS
OCTOBER 2024

Parent-teacher meetings

This year, the first parent-teacher meetings will take place from

18th to 22nd November, for everyone from PS to CM2. 

You can save the date in your agenda now, while waiting for

precise information about registration at the beginning of

November.

NB: these first meetings will take place exclusively in person at

the school (no videoconferencing). The second meetings in April

will be offered in a hybrid format (at the school and remotely).

Conseil d’école 

The first Conseil d'Ecole of the 2024-2025 school year will be held

on Monday 11th November at 5pm at the school. 

Elections for parent representatives will take place : 

Online from Monday 7th October to Thursday 10th October 2024

at 12:00. At the polling station (paper ballot) on Friday 11th

October from 8.00am to 2.00pm at the school office, 1st floor,

Administration building. The votes will be counted on the same

day at 2.20pm. 

The Conseil d'école is consulted on all matters relating to the

running and life of the school, but no specific case is discussed

during a Conseil d'école meeting. If you have any questions or

comments, please send them to the following address:

conseil.ecole.parents@lfib.ac.th  

National Assessments

In September, national assessments take place in all classes from

CP (Cours Préparatoire) to CM2 (Cours Moyen 2). At the beginning

of the year, the aim is to measure students' skills in the French

language and mathematics. Each teacher has an individual report

for every student and adapts their teaching accordingly. The

individual results for each student will be communicated to

families soon.
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LFIB Cross

Due to the closure of the SISB school from 3rd to 14th October
inclusive, the LFIB Cross will take place on Wednesday 9th
October. This will make parking easier for parents taking part.
Parents are welcome to cheer the pupils on and take part in the
adult race at 11.25am (registration required).
Pupils should bring sportswear, trainers and a cap. Sun
protection is also recommended.

Halloween 

Be afraid! Scream! For the fun of being scared... by attending the
Halloween costume parade on Friday 18th October from 8.10am
to 8.30am at the school (to attend, register here). Thrills and
chills guaranteed! 

Badminton Night

On the eve of the school holidays, the LFIB is organising ‘Sports
‘Night’ open to parents, secondary school pupils and school
staff. We look forward to seeing you all at the Badminton Night
on Friday 18 October from 5-9pm (matches will start at 4pm for
6th and 5th year classes). 

Pollution action protocol

We would like to draw the attention of
new families to the LFIB Pollution Action
Plan. 

In the event of a pollution peak, this plan is
activated and has immediate consequences
for your children's school life: indoor
recess, outdoor recess for pupils wearing
masks, cancellation of outdoor sports
sessions, etc. 

It is essential that each pupil has PM 2.5
pollution masks in his or her bag (a model
of your choice; LFIB does not provide
masks for pupils) from now on so that they
can continue to play outside with masks if
the threshold allows.
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